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Dear Editor,  

Re: Revisions for Manuscript:  Review 22482 

We thank you and the reviewers for your interest in and insightful comments about our 

manuscript entitled, Lung Cancer Screening: Should We Be Excluding People with 

Previous Malignancy? We address their comments below.  

 

1. Reviewer 00608185 commented, “This manuscript was well organized and 
interesting.”  We appreciate this input.  We have kept the overall structure and 
content intact. 

2. Reviewer 00504024 commented, “This manuscript is well organized in terms of 
lung cancer and previous cancer study. It also poses some concern and 
problems in lung cancer screening.”  We appreciate these comments. 

3. Reviewer 0061154 commented, “Because the manuscript is so long I suggest 
that you use tables, especially for the 15 open studies, as well as other areas 
where many references are cited.”  We agree that the studies are challenging 
to evaluate in the body of the manuscript.  We have added two tables to 
clarify and summarize the pertinent studies. 

We have revised our manuscript with the requested changes, including the changes 
noted on the editor’s updated version. 



We thank you and the reviewers again for the helpful comments about our manuscript 
and your interest in our work. We look forward to hearing from you favorably.  

 

Sincerely,  

Cherie P. Erkmen, M.D.  

 


